
 

 

 

 
 
News Release 
July 27, 2021 

POEA deploys first batch of Pinoy caregivers to Israel  

The Philippine Overseas Employment Administration (POEA) through its government 

hiring facility has deployed the first batch of Filipino homebased caregivers to Israel.  

A total of 48 from the 403 hired caregivers are set to arrive to Israel on July 28, 2021 to 

provide skilled caregiving assistance to the persons with disabilities (PWDs), including 

elderly disabled persons in the said country.  

The other 355 hired Filipino caregivers are also soon to be deployed in the coming weeks.  

“The deployment is in accordance to the existing bilateral labor agreement between the 

Philippines and Israel in 2018, which provides strengthened protection and employment 

opportunities to Filipino caregivers,” POEA Administrator Bernard Olalia said.   

The said agreement safeguards Filipino caregivers from paying excessive fees from 

private agencies as the hiring and deployment of workers are under the government-to-

government scheme.  

Meanwhile, the POEA continues the recruitment of the homebased caregivers as the 

Population and Immigration Authority of the State of Israel signified its intention to recruit 

5,000 more caregivers. ###  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
Photo Release 
July 28, 2021 

 

SKILLED PINOY CAREGIVERS TO ISRAEL.  The first batch of Israel-bound Filipino home-based 
caregivers hired through government-to-government arrangement pose for a photo with Administrator 
Bernard P. Olalia  (center, back row) during their pre-departure orientation  and final documentation at the 
POEA’s Government Placement Branch. 


